
Alive in the West End – this
weekend
A new musical programme showcasing the pubs and venues in the
West End begins tomorrow.

Members of the choir from St Mary’s Cathedral choir help to
launch the new Alive in the West End festival by posing for
these promotional shots to remind you of the events.

Photo St Mary’s Cathedral Choir on Melville Street by Chris
Watt

There will be live music in 16 eclectic venues from cafes and
shops to pubs, a cathedral and concert venues in the West End.

The choir will take part in this brand new event this weekend.

More information on Alive in the West End can be found here

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2018/10/alive-in-the-west-end-this-weekend/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2018/10/alive-in-the-west-end-this-weekend/
http://www.edinburgh-westend.co.uk/


 St Mary’s Cathedral Choir pose on William Street   Photo
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